
This page was exported from - Caledon Citizen 
Export date: Sun Nov 24 17:05:09 2024 / +0000  GMT

Meeting on Whitebelt visioning

	The Town is working on a visioning exercise on the Whitebelt, and there will be a public session June 27 to address it.

It will be at the Brampton Fairgrounds, 12942 Heart Lake Rd. (at Old School Road), starting with an open house at 6:30 p.m.,

followed by a formal presentation at 7.

The Whitebelt is the area outside the Greenbelt and existing settlement areas in south Caledon. The study will generate a land use

vision for the Whitebelt, looking at all land uses including residential, commercial, institutional, employment lands, agriculture and

environmental protection. Potential new communities and expansions to existing communities will be identified.

The land use concept generated by the study will be used for land use planning in the future, strategic employment land protection

and infrastructure planning.

The Town has retained Meridian Planning Consultants to complete the study.

The purpose of the open house is to obtain public input on the building blocks for a long-term vision for the Whitebelt. These

building blocks will be used in developing land use options for consideration in the next phase of the project.

This will be a highly interactive workshop which attendees should find very interesting and useful.
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